
This summer was full of 

camps and outside activi-

ties, it is lovely to see so 

many young people enjoy-

ing themselves. The World 

Scout Jamboree in Japan 

looks like it was an experi-

ence of a life time. The 

2019 World Scout Jamboree 

will be held in the moun-

tains of West Virginia, USA.  

As you know 8th Worthing 

can only exist because of all 

the hard work put in my the 

many leaders and support-

ers, we need a few more 

people to help, if you can 

spare a few hours a week 

please let us know.  

 

Please send any comments, or 
articles/photos for the next news-
letter to:  
newsletter @8thworthing.org.uk  
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www.8thworthing.org.uk/  
 

twitter.com/8thworthing  
 

facebook.com/8thworthing  

World Scout Jamboree  
After months of planning, preparation and fundraising, four 8th 

Worthing Explorers are now reflecting on what has been the expe-

rience of a lifetime in Japan at the 23rd World Scout Jamboree. 

They   enjoyed three weeks of adventure, new experiences and 

international friendship. Thirty three thousand Scouts attended the    

Jamboree, 3,000 of them from the UK. The 8th Worthing          

participants -  Hannah Mitchell, Holly Seacombe, Jon Starr and 

Hannah  Walker  -  attended the Jamboree the ôYewnityô Unit from 

West Sussex.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

40 members of óYewnityô Unit 18 as they arrive at Tokyo Airport  

 

Their trip began with a busy few days sightseeing in Tokyo before 

they headed by bullet train to the 23rd World Scout Jamboree in 

Kirara -hama, Yamaguchi City. Here they spent ten days taking part 

in a range of cultural activities as well as meeting Scouts from over 

150 other countries. This included a visit to Hiroshima, two days 

before the 70th anniversary of the nuclear bomb being dropped on 

the city. At the end of their trip the Scouts and their leaders stayed 

with host families across Yamaguchi prefecture.  

Issue #5 Autumn 2015 

mailto:jackie.usher@8thworthing.org.uk
http://www.8thworthing.org.uk
https://twitter.com/8thworthing
https://www.facebook.com/8thworthing
facebook.com/8thworthing


'Itôs been unforgettable and Iôve had an amazing time!ô said Hannah Walker . 'At the Jamboree it was 

so much fun being in the middle of so many different nationalities and cultures. Hiroshima was really 

moving and made me think about Japanôs history. Tokyo was incredible and really exciting. Ending 

our trip with a stay with a Japanese family was an amazing conclusion to our journey and it was an 

honour meet them'.    

It was such a wonderful experience,ô said Hannah Mitchell. 'I was so grateful to have the opportunity 

to go. I shall always remember the friendship of people from so many different countries and have 

memories to last a lifetime. It was truly magical!ô.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

 

Worthing Scouts Hannah Mitchell, James Clegg, Matthew Votta and Jon Starr at a day of Nature Activity  

Sightseeing in Tokyo   At Hiroshima Peace Memorial Park   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Scout Jamboree Opening Ceremony    

 
Worthing Districts Scouts -  left to right -  Matthew Votta, Hannah Walker, Holly Seacombe, 

Katy Jones, Tara Greenhalf, Jon Starr, James Clegg and Hannah  Mitchell. Photo taken at 

the West Sussex Unitôs Camp at Kirara-hama, the site of the 23rd Scout Jamboree in Japan  

Scouts and leaders meeting Wayne Bulpitt, the UK Chief 

Commissioner for the Scout Association on an early morn-

ing visit to their Unit.  

Sun setting on Yewnity Camp at World Scout Jamboree  


